
PUBLIC NOTICE
US Highway 90 Multi-Use Path Study
Jackson County, MS  |  Ocean Springs to Gautier, MS

Jackson County is providing public notice that a transportation study to
explore improvement options on US Highway 90 Multi-Use Path Study has
been conducted and the draft is being made available for public review and
comment from May 25 - June 16, 2017. We encourage all interested parties
to review the draft materials and provide feedback. Copies of the draft
study can be downloaded from www.co.jackson.ms.us/news/news.php or
www.grpc.com. In addition, copies of this report are posted for public
review in the Ocean Springs Municipal Library (525 Dewey Ave, Ocean
Springs), Gautier Municipal Library (2100 Library Ln, Gautier) and in the
Jackson County Grants Department office (2915 Canty St, Pascagoula)
during their normal days and hours of operation during this review period.
To submit your comments or to request a hard copy of the draft
s tudy conta ct  A mber  Dunla p  a t  228-696-2649 or  v ia  ema i l  a t
amber.dunlap@neel-schaffer.com. The County prohibits discrimination in
all of its programs, services and activities. Public participation is solicited
without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability,
or other protected status. Persons who require assistance under the
Americans with Disabilities Act should call or email Amber at least five (5)
bus iness  days  pr ior  to  the end of  the  publ ic  comment per iod.

Project Description
 The existing 4-lane US Highway 90 is planned to be widened to 6 lanes as part of an MDOT roadway project. The proposed widening

will primarily be done within the existing right-of-way.

 Jackson County has conducted a study with Neel-Schaffer to evaluate including a 10 ft. multi-use path within the existing right-of-way.

 The multi-use path would connect to the existing path in Gautier at City Hall and is proposed to extend 8.5 miles west to Bechtel
Boulevard in Ocean Springs. The path is proposed on both sides of US Highway 90 between Hanshaw Road and Bechtel Boulevard
(approximately 3 miles) using a combination of existing frontage roads and new multi-use path. The path would primarily be asphalt.

 Potential connections to the path are proposed at: State Trust Land near Bechtel Boulevard and Halstead Road, Twelve Oaks at
Hanley Road, Greyhound Stadium, Gulf Islands National Seashore Parkway, Vietnam Veterans Memorial pathway, Ocean Springs
Middle School along Hanshaw Road, Ocean Springs Sports Complex, Ocean Springs High School along Hwy 57, Jackson County
Soccer Complex, and the existing Gautier multi-use path in front of City Hall.

 Jackson County is coordinating their efforts with Gulf Regional Planning Commission, MDOT, Gautier and Ocean Springs.


